
MANGAKAHIA PTA MINUTES        25/08/20 

 

 

Attending: 

Leanne, Daphne, Kahla, Rangi, Sean (BOT Rep) 

Apologies: Mandy V 

 

MATTERS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES 

 

FESTIVAL: 

Kahla advised that we have 3 schools on the waiting list. Matarau, Purua and Morningside. 

All others on list have confirmed. 

Ngati Hine have confirmed 

Kaumatua confirmed,  Haami  to lead. 

Sean will approach the board regarding paying for the paint to tidy the damaged back wall in gym. 

Also the possibility of organising a contractor. 

BOT has agreed to give some money to PTA in regards to buying our own Hangi cooker. $3,500 was 

suggested at the BOT meeting. (yet to be confirmed.) 

Kahla had info on sizes/prices. PTA agreed that an 8 basket cooker would be ideal. $4,500. All agreed 

PTA will top up the over the amount given to us by BOT. 

 

Daphne is still waiting on Birgit to advise to how much for the purchase of the slushy machine. 

 

GENERAL BUSINESS 

 

If we are still in level 2 Oct/Nov, there will be NO holding of the Festival or show Day. 

A decision will be made by management closer to the dates. 

All food ordering will be decided on last thing. 

Kahla will send out letters to all schools attending, to advise. 

Playcentre are wanting to join in on our festival and show day this year. Great news, all looking 

forward to their participation. 

All agreed that the hangis for this years festival will be increased to $12.00 and no drink included. 



Senior school will be asked if they are interested in making the fry bread this year for the festival. 

We will probably need to borrow the marae hangi cooker this year. 

Money for all hangis to be banked into the PTA account this year, not the school account. 

Once the slushy machine has been purchased, we will look into getting 2 of the units fixed as only 2 

others working. 

Kahla informed us that after this years show day, management will review on a change to the event. 

 

FINANCE: 

 

No purchase this period. 

Amend previous minutes balance ….. 

From $5964.00 

Closing balance $5874.64 

 

NEXT MEETING:  Tuesday 22nd September. 4pm 

 

MEETING CLOSED: 5.15pm. 

 

 

 

 


